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Newsletter   

Edition 5—28th March 2024 

186 Mornington-Tyabb Road, Tyabb 3913       (03) 5977 4584     tyabb.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

End of term wrap up 

Thank you to our staff, students and parents for a 

fabulous first term. We have had lots of exciting 

activities—grade 4  & 6 camps, excursions, summer 

lightning premiership, Young Leaders Conference, district 

swimming, district tennis, harmony day and finishing off 

with our Easter Bonnet Parade and sausage sizzle. Well 

done to our students for making the most of the 

opportunities provided in term 1. We wish  our students 

and their families a fabulous Easter and all the best for the 

school holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PFA meeting 

Thank you very much to the following parents for 
attending our first PFA meeting for 2024 - Jantina 
Forecast, Kath Struthers, Emma Batson, Sarah Pludra, 
Isobel Petrie, Sarah Jones, Wendy Parsons and Pauline 
Humphrey. It was terrific to have a chat and gain your 
feedback and ideas for possible fundraising events for 
2024. We also discussed possible focus areas for the 
funds raised.  
  
Some of the fundraisers suggested were: 
• Disco  
• Full Whole School Concert  
• Mother’s & Father’s Day – stall and breakfast  
• Cadbury chocolate drive  
• Colour Run ( November 14th – Thursday)  
• End of Term BBQ’s  
 
These are just a few of the ideas suggested in the first 
meeting. With a small PFA we are unable to tackle big 
events and need to keep our fundraising to a manageable 
size .  
Some of the suggested focus areas for our fundraising in 
2024 plus a few wishlist items ! 
• Green court resurfacing & new basketball backboards 
         Netball rings  
• Roof over our blue basketball court 
• Seating throughout the school 
• New Electronic Sign 
• Gaga pit 
• Steps from drive thru parking, down to oval 
 
We look forward to sharing our plans with you in term 2 
and inviting parents to our next PFA meeting.  
 

Please take note 

Term 2 Pupil Free Curriculum Day  

Friday 31st May 

mailto:tyabb.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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The Star Citizen Award is presented to students who display the school values of respect, responsibility, 

safety, integrity and optimism to a high standard all the time. They speak politely to staff and other students. 

Show care for themselves and others. Help students and teachers who are in need of assistance. Treat   

others and themselves with respect and give all activities their best effort. Students are selected through a 

nomination process conducted within their year levels with student and teacher input. Congratulations to the 

following students for Term 1: 

 Gr 2 Angus Gr 3 Ava 

Gr 6 George Gr 5 Hallie 

Gr1 Lincoln 

Gr 4Willow 
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Values Awards 
Each term we have a range of values that we focus on and teachers nominate students 
in their class who are displaying the value throughout the week. These students names 

are put into a container and a student from each grade is drawn out.  

Congratulations to our first recipients of our Values awards for 2024.   

The value focus is RESPECT. 

    

 

     

 

 

 

 

   

 

Welfare 

Lottie 

PA 

Harrison 

PB 

Jonty  

1A 

Cole 

1B 

Kobi 

1C 

Maddison 

2A 

Angus 

2B 

Zane 

2C 

Quinn 

3A 

Ella 

3B 

Felicity 

3C 

Sadie 

4A 

Harper 

4B 

Stephanie 

5A 

Isabella 

5B 

Isla 

5C 

Bailey 

6A 

Chloe 

6B 
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Congratulations to the winners of our 
Easter Raffle 

 1st   Eli D 17th Arlo W 

2nd  Sofie K 18th  Jonty B 

3rd   Sam E 19th  Harrison L 

4th   Matilda M (c/- Grace) 20th  Ollie K 

5th   Alex C 21st  Levi C 

6th  Chantal C 22nd  Hudson C 

7th  Jazmine G 23rd  Jess F 

8th  Owen S 24th  Ryder H 

9th  Lakyn K 25th  Brax C 

10th  Mason H 26th  Brody S 

11th  Gracie K 27th  Ali S 

12th  Riley B 28th  Alexis B 

13th  Addi T 29th  Indy A 

14th  Emily K 30th  Brooklyn B 

15th  Jai C 31st Royce & Chelsea A 

16th  Ruby K 32nd  Becker family 



 

Tyabb Primary School Bulletin: 28th March 2024  Page 8 
‘From little things, big things grow’ 



 

Tyabb Primary School Bulletin: 28th March 2024  Page 9 
‘From little things, big things grow’ 

 

 

 

 

 

PA Elisa 

PB Lincoln 

1A Harlyn, Addison 

1B Kirra 

1C Zahli 

2A  

2B Olivia, Blair 

2C Zane 

3A Max, Zac 

3B Beau 

3C Chase 

4A Abby 

4B Olivia 

5A Billie 

5B Blake 

5C Rinoa 

6A Khloe 

6B Bella 

PA Brooklyn 

PB Evie 

1A Isabel 

1B Cole 

1C Willow 

2A Logan 

2B Arlo 

2C Ollie 

3A River, Milly 

3B Taylor 

3C Ashton 

4A Harrison 

4B Abbey 

5A Hallie 

5B Addi, Jai 

5C Leo 

6A Isaac 

6B Grace 
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Please note that this page will be updated each newsletter as new events are scheduled  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening  

Term 2 

Term 2  

Monday 15th April Start of Term 2 

Thursday 18th April Division Tennis 

Friday 19th April House Cross Country Grades 3 –6 

Monday 22nd—24th April Scholastic Bookfair 

Monday 22nd April School Assembly 

Monday 22nd April An Evening With Dr Michael Carr-Gregg 

Thursday 25th April ANZAC Day 

Friday 26th April Prep Special Person Day 

Wednesday 1st—3rd May Grade 5 Camp Rumbug 

Monday 6th May School Assembly 

Tuesday 7th May Mother’s Day Stall 

Thursday 9th May District Cross Country—Selected Students 

Friday 10th May Mother’s Day Breakfast 

Sunday 12th May Mother’s Day  
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School Photos 2024 - Tyabb Primary School 

Annual school photos have been taken by Arthur Reed Photos. 

To view the images of your child and order photos, you will need to first register online. 

1. Go to https://order.arphotos.com.au  and enter the 2024 image code for your child 

(from their personalized flyer)  

2. Tap on ‘Add another child’ to enter the image codes of any siblings 

3. Fill in your email and mobile details and then review all details before confirming 

your registration  

That’s it! When 2024 photos are ready, you will be notified by email and SMS. 

Even if you registered last year, it’s important that you do it again each year using your child’s 

new image code to link their photos for the current year with your contact details. 

To ensure you are ordering school photos for the current year, please wait for notifications 

that 2024 images are online before placing orders.  

In the webshop you can view photos and customize your photo package; Choose ANY layout, 

ANY image and purchase multiple digital image downloads. 

All photo orders will be sent directly to the address you provide when ordering. 

REGISTER ONLINE NOW to be notified when 2024 school photos can be viewed and ordered. 

 

https://order.arphotos.com.au
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Health 
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Classroom Capers 

Grade four camp was an absolute blast! It was a memorable experience for all of us in 

Grade 4. Every student showcased their courage and enthusiasm, whether it was    

soaring through the air on the giant swing and the flying fox, braving the gusts on the 

windy boardwalk at the Nobbies, or competing fiercely on pedal racers to achieve top 

speeds (Mrs Everard hit top speed of 9km an hour!). Their creativity shone bright at the 

beach where they built remarkable sand vehicles for a thrilling competition. We all had 

a blast playing on the sand, splashing in the shallows and working as a team. The    

winners were awarded some terrible prizes from Mr Fitt! Of course, witnessing        

penguins waddling along the beach during the penguin parade at night was really  

special (Mrs Simon was the best spotter!). All the students waited patiently for their  

arrival and at the end we were able to sit on the sand– it was so fun being right down 

at the same level as the penguins! 

Grade 4 Phillip Island  Camp 
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Classroom Capers 

    

 

 

Grade 4 Phillip Island  Camp 
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Curriculum Corner 

 

English at Tyabb PS 

Term 1in English is such a busy term! Establishing 

routines, setting goals and learning how to work 

independently on our reading, writing and speaking 

and listening skills. Here are some of the brilliant 

things classes have been working on... 

In Foundation, students are starting reading 

groups with their teacher and have been writing 

sentences with CVC words. 

 

 

Letter writing has been the focus in Grade 1. They 

have been learning the features and important 

parts to include in a letter. 

 

The Year 6 students have been 

immersed in    Memoirs and Biographies. 

The Grade 3 Students know all about the Writing 

Process; they went through each stage to create 

Non-Fiction Animal texts. 

The Grade 4s have been writing Narratives and 

learning how to revise effectively. The have 

zoomed in on their use of dialogue and               

organisation. 

A selection of Grade 5 students worked on a     

Narrative Writing Workshop, learning from a Real 

Author. 

In Grade 2, students have been using Whisper 

Phones to revise their writing. They listen to how 

it sounds and make changes. 
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 March 

 
 PREP 

Evelyn 
Vaan 

GRADE ONE 

Sophie 
Lincoln 
Emmett 
Skylah 
Billie 

Elizabeth 
GRADE TWO 

Annie 
Thomas 
Oliver 
Miller 

GRADE THREE 

Grace 
Hudson 

River 
GRADE FOUR 

Maya 
Sadie 
Harry 
Oliver 
Asiani 
Heidi 

GRADE FIVE 
Havarna 
Oliver 
Kayla 

 
GRADE SIX 

Dillon 
Hunter 
Audrey 
Logan 
Jayden 
Chloe 
Billy  

 

April 
PREP 

Jovanni 
Beau 

Harrison 
GRADE ONE 

Gracie 
Thea 
Ruby 

Sophie 
 

GRADE TWO 
Cooper 
Lewis 
Teddy 
Braxon 
Alyssa 

GRADE THREE 
Brody 
Mason 
Oliver 
Aiden 
Jarvis 

Isabelle 
GRADE FOUR 

 Jhai 
Keaton 
Lochlan 
Willow 

 
GRADE FIVE 

Harper 
Amalie  

 
GRADE SIX 

Harper 

Vance 
Noah 

Griffin  
Arthur 
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Community News 

Crib Point Community Market 
Saturday April 13th 

9am to 1pm 
 
Community Support Market: Info about local community groups and Services. 
 
Great Mother’s Day gifts available too! 
Handmade products: Pens, candles, cards, jewellery, clothing, mosaics,  skincare, bags, footy quilts. 
Recycled goods. Plants.  
 
Coffee Van and Devonshire Teas. 
Cribby Koala Treasure Hunt & Meet Captain Koala and Paddy Platypus 
 
Proceeds go to the Crib Point Community House and    community programs. 
Location: Crib Point Community House, 7 Park Rd, Crib Point, Mornington Peninsula 
Proceeds go to the Crib Point Community House and    community programs. 
Location: Crib Point Community House, 7 Park Rd, Crib Point  
Email: market@cpch.org.au  Ph: 59839888 
 
Thank you, On behalf of the Crib Point Community House Market Committee 

mailto:market@cpch.org.au


 

Tyabb Primary School Bulletin: 28th March 2024  Page 20 
‘From little things, big things grow’ 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Community News 
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Community News 

Autumn hol idays with Morn ington Peninsula Shi re Youth    

Serv ices  
There's no reason to be bored at home these holidays! 
 
Young people aged 10-17 can drop into their local youth centre for fun, free     
activities led by qualified youth workers. 
 
You don't need to book to visit the centres which are open Monday-Friday, 12.30
-5.30pm.  
 

You can also register your interest for free excursions to Hijinx Hotel, Chadstone 
or Stand Up Paddle Boarding. 
 
Find out more about the Shire's free holiday program 

https://mpys.com.au/youth-programs/holiday-program/


 

Tyabb Primary School Bulletin: 28th March 2024  Page 22 
‘From little things, big things grow’ 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Community News 



 

Tyabb Primary School Bulletin: 28th March 2024  Page 23 
‘From little things, big things grow’ 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Community News 



 

Tyabb Primary School Bulletin: 28th March 2024  Page 24 
‘From little things, big things grow’ 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Community News 



 

Tyabb Primary School Bulletin: 28th March 2024  Page 25 
‘From little things, big things grow’ 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Community News 


